Todah Rabah and Thank You!!

The congregation thanks the following families for their support of the synagogue through participating in
the Shomrim/Bonim Enhanced Dues Program for 2001-2002.

Guarding (Shomrim) our past,
and building (Bonim) our future.

Bernard and Pam Barbash
David and Iris Bellos
Harvey and Thelma Bergman
Harry and April Davidow
Salvator and Jerri Felous
David and Stacey Fisher
Marc and Evelyn Fisher
Melvyn and Roberta Fisher
Michael and Suzette Fisher
Ed and Allison Frankel
Coleman and Marcy Goldsmith
Jack and Pat Goodwin
Harold and Cyndi Guttman
Ian and Aimee Guttman
Louis and Beth Guttman
Murray and Florence Guttman
Stephan and Joan Guttman
Gary and Kim Heiman
Paul and Joyce Heiman
Barry and Patsy Kohn
Robert and Carol Leshner
Ed and Lisa Levine
Alvin and Nancy Meisel
Ray and Patti Schneider
Hank and Anita Schneider
Jay and Barbara Wittenbaum

The Shomrim/Bonim Program is an opportunity for congregational families to make a demonstrated
commitment to the stability and well being of Adath Israel on an annual basis.

For additional information on this program, please contact:
Rob Festenstein, Synagogue Administrator at 793-1800, or robfest @fuse.net.



